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This bill solves a problem that was created by the people who are affected by it. If 

anything, housing developers should not be allowed to build homes within a certain 

distance of race tracks which use leaded fuel. This bill will directly harm the livelihood 

of many people all because developers did not do their due diligence, did not care 

about the inhabitants of their homes, and did not take the necessary steps to warn 

said inhabitants about the risks of living in the environment that THEY concocted. I 

am incredibly opposed to this bill, it is unjust and unfair, a direct attack on the wrong 

group. 


